Nashville APWU Local 5
P.O. Box 290033
Nashville, TN 37229-0033

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

APWU

American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO
Mark Dimondstein, President

Mailing Address:

P.0O. Box 290033

Nashville, TN 37229-0033

Cameron Park Office Center

211 Donelson Pike Suite 207

Next to Donelson Post Office

Phone: 615-885-2833
TTD: 615-885-5686
Fax: 615-885-0844

Reach out and

touch someone!

MUSIC CITY NOTES
EDITORIAL POLICY

The editor reserves the right to
edit articles submitted for publica-
tion as needed for space and clarity
and shall appreciate any helpful
ideas you may wish to share with
me. The opinions expressed are of
the writer and do not necessarily
reflect the views of the Editor or of
the Local. This is your news letter
and you are encouraged to write!
Contributions should be type-writ-
ten and must be signed. E-mails
are accepted and can currently
be sent to Audrey Crutchfield at
arcrutchfie@comcast.net or at
webmaster@apwunashville.
org. Names withheld upon re-
quest. Only APWU and Auxiliary
members may contribute!
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JOIN THE ACTION

Next Union
Meeting

Sunday
September 10
at 3:00 p.m.

Interpreters will be
provided for the deaf
and hard of hearing

Reminders: Give to COPA ¢ Buy Union Made ¢ Sign Up a Non-Member ¢ Thank Your Steward e
Support Your Union Brothers and Sisters ¢« Attend Union Meetings ©
Give Your Steward Statements When You Witness Contract Violations ¢ Submit A News Article




